
REMEMBERING

Hardy Joseph Sullivan
April 3, 1933 - November 6, 2017

Hardy Joseph Sullivan, 84, born April 3rd 1933, died Nov 6th 2017 at Surrey
Memorial Hospital. He leaves behind his 2 remaining sisters, Jeannie and Margaret;
4 children, Kelly, Kim, Kurt and Paul; 9 grandchildren and 4 great grandchildren,
and many relatives and friends. He was the 13th child of Jean and Jerry Sullivan
from which the Sullivan Station of Surrey BC was named. His family owned the
Sullivan General Store and Post Office at 152nd and 64th for many years. He
played football for the newly formed Surrey Rams and for the A League Hillside
Dairy basketball team in Cloverdale as a young man. He spent 35 years with BC
Telephone climbing poles and fixing the old PBX boards before computers took
over until he retired. He loved and was deeply loved by so many during his lifetime
and as a man of great faith we know he will be just fine now that he is gone. His
Funeral Service will be held at the Saint Bernadette Catholic Church in Newton, BC
on Wednesday November 15th 2017 at 11:00 am.


